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Ellen Corsell <ecorsell@snet.net> Mon, May 18, 2015 at 9:43 AM
To: Donna Hayes <landuseadmin@townofkentct.org>

Minutes of ARB Meeting May 4, 2015
Present: Ellen Carsell, John Baker, Scot Samualson, James Mauri, Greg St. John
Call to Order 56:30
The previous months' minutes were approved by the committee but were never filed with the Land Use Office..
John and Ellen will send them to the Land Use office.
Application 004-15

Karen Chase for St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church 1N. Main St. Installation of temporary banner Map 19 Block 14
Lot7.

Discussion and approval. The sign is thoughtful and well designed and meets all the size and safety
requirements.

The application from Chris Garrity has been tabled. It was noted that the building is getting painted with no work
from the application being done at this time.

Discussion continued about the screening project for Rt. 341. Suggestions were made for funding, ie. STEEP
Grant. There was also discussion of all the different ways this project could be approached from a simple fence to
offering a competition to local artists for a screening design. The meeting with the landowners at that location is
set for Tuesday May 17.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:10.

Respectfully submitted by Ellen Corsell
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